





Calendar of Events



November

2nd — Mission Impossible Golf Tournament Bon Fire and Hot Dog Roast

3rd — Hand and Foot

5th — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

9th — Bocce Ball Tournament

10th — Hand and Foot

12th — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

14th — Soup Contest

17th — Hand and Foot

18tth — Men's' Stag Night

22nd —Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM
Green Committee @ 5 PM
Board of Directors @ 6 PM

20th —Bunco-Dinner @ 6PM/Play starts @ 7PM

24th — Hand and Foot

26th — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

27th — Thanksgiving Day—Clubhouse Closed

December

1st — Hand and Foot

3rd — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

5th — Christmas Cocktail Cheer

8th — Hand and Foot

10th — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

15th — Hand and Foot

17th —Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

Green Committee @ 5 PM

Board of Directors @ 6 PM

18th —Bunco-Dinner @ 6PM/Play starts @ 7PM

22nd — Hand and Foot

24th — Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM

25th — Christmas Day—Clubhouse Closed

29th — Hand and Foot

31st—Party Bridge @ 9:30 AM New Year's Eve Party

From Your Board of Directors

The Board of Directors met Wednesday, October 15, 2014. The outgoing members, Sam Willcut, Don McGowen and Paul Ivey were recognized for their dedication on the board for the past 3 years and the new board members were welcomed. The Board of Directors elected the following officers for the upcoming year: Ken Hulett – President; Cole Glascock – V. President; Jim Krupa – Treasurer and Priscilla Stuart – Secretary.

We are having great golf weather right now. Hope everyone is taking advantage of the nice weather and are getting out to play golf. The course is in great condition right now. The crew is continuously trying to get rid of the leaves and walnuts.

The Mission Impossible is coming up November 2nd. Be sure to get signed up for this fun event.

There are several social events scheduled so be sure to watch your newsletter for details.

If you have any questions or suggestions, contact one of your board members.

Ken Hulett, President
Cole Glascock, Vice President
Jim Ball
Sharon Bevolo
Kathy Gale
Dale McElwee
Bucky Scribner
Steve Sutton
Omer West

Lake Valley Pull Cart Usage Notice

Effective October 1, 2014 there will be a \$1.00 per nine fee for usage of the Lake Valley owned pull carts. This fee is necessary to generate the revenue to offset their upkeep and replacement. Of course, you are still free to use your own pull carts at no charge.

Bag Storage and Locker Rental

The club offers golf bag storage and locker rentals for both men and women. If anyone would like to take advantage of these handy services, just contact Dan or Andi and we can get you signed up.

Hello and good day!

First, I would like to thank Dan Robertson for all his help, insight and patience through my first two years as your superintendent.

Thanks to all my staff for all their hard work and efforts.

As we enter November, we will continue to pick walnuts, mulch leaves, trim trees and make improvements, as time permits, on certain areas of the course.

If you have any questions or concerns, contact me anytime. Have a great Thanksgiving and good golfing at Lake Valley!

Scott Crowell Course Superintendent



Important Reminders

Frost

With the coming of colder temperatures we

have begun the daily frost watch. Since the golf course is located in a valley next to the lake, we often have frost even when others around the area do not. The golf course will remain closed each day until such time as the frost thaws enough to make playing safe for the turf. If you have an early tee time,



you can call ahead to check on the day's conditions.



The Clubhouse will be closed on Thanksgiving Day

Please make arrangements ahead if you will need your clubs and/or something from the clubhouse. However, if the weather permits, the gate will be opened for walking the course. The clubhouse will be closed all day.



The November BUNCO will be Thursday, November 20th. Dinner at 6:00 PM and play BUNCO at 7:00 PM. Call Priscilla to sign up.

Party Bridge

Lake Valley Party Bridge is on Wednesdays. Call Nancy Hanks at 346-5458 or Linda Martin at 346-5872 for more information.



Ladies Golf Association

The Ladies had their final Day on Thursday, October 9th with a hard "Par Three" on each 18 holes that Andi Taylor fixed for us. It was quite a challenge but lots of fun. The Award Luncheon was held after golf with 31 ladies eating. Awards were given out and a short meeting followed. The officers remained the same: Kathy Gale, President; Sharon Bevolo, Vice President; Karen Kennedy, Secretary/Treasurer; Michelle Waite, 18 hole chairperson and Linda McGowen the 9 hole chairperson.



Janice Ohmes was our 18 hole Champion and Paulette Russell was our 9 hole Champion.

We look forward to next year.

Lucky Number:

The lucky number this month is #1101. If this is your number, call Priscilla to claim your \$25 cart Package.



Men's Stag Night

The Special November Stag Night is Tuesday, November 25th. The cost for this special Stag Night is \$10. Steve Sutton is Chairman for this month. If anyone wants to volunteer to help, call Steve.

Who's in the Money?

\$82.50

Current Senior Scramble Money Leaders

Thru October 22nd:

3. Jon Martin

1. Fred Lowtharp \$103.00

2. Bill Krupp \$84.00

4. Tim Newman \$80.00

5. Bruce Neal \$79.00



Steiner Relay for Life

We would like to thank Lake Valley and the members for their support in the "Steiner Relay for Life". Thanks for coming out to the car show, Dinner and dance. It was a huge success.



The Steiner's



<u>Hole-in-One Congratulations go to Bob Nations and Jim Krupa</u> this month. Bob was the first to register a perfect shot on September 30th while playing hole # 15. He used a 6 iron from the white tees for his very first Ace. Jim Krupa matched the feat on October 9th while playing hole # 13. Jim used a 5 iron also from the white tees. The ace was Jim's third. Congratulations guys and keep up the good golfing!!



Inside the Greenside Bar and Grill

From Greenside Bar & Grill

It's been a great summer I would like to thank everyone who attended the event functions here at the club. We do have events going on this fall and winter please come out and enjoy your club.

In November the kitchen will be open 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM daily, a limited menu of appetizers and pizzas are available after 4:00 PM until close.

OCTOBER EVENTS

October 31st Halloween Party, Hay Ride, Dance and Costume Contest





NOVEMBER EVENTS

November 2nd Mission Impossible followed by a Bon Fire & Hot Dog Roast

November 9th Bocce Ball Tournament Sign-Up at Greenside Bar. Food and Beverages available. Please

bring your lawn chair! \$3 entry fee.

November 14th Soup Contest "Who Makes the Best Soup" \$6 per person includes grilled cheese

sandwiches, ham & cheese and turkey & cheese

DECEMBER EVENTS

December 5th 4:00 PM—8:00 PM Christmas Cocktail Cheer. Bring your favorite appetizer or dessert and

share with the group and enjoy sampling our Christmas drinks.

December 31st New year's Eve Party. Dinner and Dance theme "Roaring 20's"



JANUARY EVENTS

January 10th Lake Valley Chili Contest at 4:00 PM January 30th Lake Valley Bingo 7:00 PM-10:00 PM

Create your special moments with us!

With our banquet facility! Wedding Ceremony, Wedding Reception Dinner, Bridal Shower, Bachelor Party, Rehearsal Dinner, Family Reunion, Class Reunion, Birthday Party, Fund Raiser, Baby Shower.

Special Holiday Banquet Menu for Business, Socials, and Organizations groups are available for December and January functions. Come celebrate with us!

John Fitzpatrick

ifitzpatrick@lakevalleygolf.com

Request for E-Mail Addresses In an effort to better communicate with the membership, we are asking that everyone please give your current email address to the Business Office. You can either include it with your monthly statement or email it to LVCC@lakevalleygolf.com We are currently missing many member addresses from our current listing and would like to have everyone

included in all e-mail future communications.

Thank You!

We're Looking Good.....Check us out on the web at www.lakevalleygolf.com. Our website had a facelift. The Mem-

bers tab has a variety of information available including schedules and results for Women's, Men's, and Senior leagues, and information regarding the grounds.



You can even sneak-a-peak at the golf course through the webcam!

Sunday, November 2nd



This is one of the fun events of the year. Scott will set-up the course in a devilish manner that is sure to entertain us. This will be a two-person scramble with lots of twists to challenge all. Cost for the event is \$25 per member and \$50 per non-member, which includes your cart and prizes. The event will begin with a 9:00 shotgun start. Find a partner and get signed up early to claim your share of the laughs.

Meet Heather Matthews—Bartender

My name is Heather Matthews. I have worked as a bartender here at Lake Valley for a little over a year.

I moved to Camdenton 14 years ago. I have four children, Jackie, Shaylee, Jonathan and Trinity. I love being outside doing yard work, hiking and gardening.

I enjoy working at Lake Valley and getting to know so many wonderful members.

Heather



SCOREBOARD

2014 MGA Fall Blow-Out (October 5)

1 st Place – Alderman-Alderman	133
2 nd Place – Goldman-Krupa	137
Tie 3 rd Place – Day-Willenburg	139
Tie 3 rd Place – McElwee-Wright	139
Tie 3 rd Place – Sutton-Sawyer	139

2014 LVCC Fall Draft Tournament (October 11)

1 ³⁴ Place – Righter-Righter-Bevolo-Alderman	119
2 nd Place – Gale-Goldman-Ohmes-Neal	121
3 rd Place – Lowtharp-Myers-France-Clevenger	124

2014 LVCC Fall Couples Scramble (October 18-19)

Championship Flight:

1st Place - Dana	Phillips & Louise Thies	131
I lace Dalla	i illings & Louise illies	191

C Flight:

1 st Place – Jacob & Beth Sullivan	151
4 th Place – Doug & Joyce Phillips	154